December 11, 1980

Mrs. M.D. Tfank

377 Maple Hill Drive
Hackensack, New Jeresy 07602
Dear Mrs. Tfank:

Thank you for your generous donation of $25.00 (twenty-five
dollars) which you kindly gave to St. Vartan Armenian Cathedral
in memory of the late John Ajemian.

We pray for the eternal repose of his soul and wish you good

health.

With prayers,

Father Yeghishe Gizirian
Canon Sacrist

Enclosure: Receipt number 37247
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